
“Help the Hopeful TM” 

Year 2018 

Auction Program 

 

  Place:     St. Paul/Bennett School Gymnasium 

         1031 Kem Rd.  Marion, IN. 46952 

    

Date:     March 3rd, 2018 

 
Time:     1:00 PM 

 
Auctioneers:  Pat Orr/Ryan Orr, Rod Harter & Merv Leffler 
 

 
Thanks to the continued support of the community, Help the Hopeful is growing 

every year. This charity raises money to help hard working parents of medically  

challenged children all from right here in Grant County. We pride ourselves to say 

every single penny you give goes to these families. Never has there been one cent 

taken out of this fund for cost of any kind. 

Anyone wanting to make a donation(s) Please contact any of the following: 

 

1. Jay Yeakle         661-3639 

2. Malaya Yeakle 660-2867 

3. Carol Lawson   667-0511 

4. Marcia Guenin 669-2354 

 

Or you may feel free to mail your tax free donation to : 

 

Help the Hopeful 

618 E. Val Lane 

 Marion, IN 46953                            Make checks payable to: Help the Hopeful 


